V-139 cross arms and insulators replacements: 2016

Needed replacements

Eversource doing work

Through Jan. 2g, Eversource Energy will be replacing aged infrastructure along its F-13g line in the area of
Sanborn Road and its intersection with Mountain Road.

Eversource will be replacing utility pole cross arms and insulators. Residents may notice some off-road

equipment in the utility’s right of way, as well as aerial bucket trucks along the roadside, Aspell writes. And no you

can' take them for a joyride.

Any resident with a concern should contact Allison MclLean, Eversource Community Relations Manager, at
nclean@eversource.com or 634-3743.

https://www.theconcordinsider.com/2016/01/19/city-briefly-298/



